
Headstrong- 2016 Batch Placed Students 

Offer Letter Distribution 

Dear Students, 

Initially many congratulations to all of you on getting placed with one of the most 

reputed IT Company, “Headstrong.” ATPC is in receipt of your offer letters. I 

understand that you are occupied with your examinations but I request you to kindly 

spare sometime and visit Amity Noida to collect your offer letters in person. In order 

to avoid any miscommunication and misplacement of your offer letters you all are 

requested to collect your offer letters below listed ATPC Officials only.: 

S.No. Amity Campus Location In-Charge 

1 Amity Noida Ms Swati Chawla 

2 Amity ASE Ms Swati Chawla 

 

You are required to collect your offer letter as per below schedule only: 

Date : Between 2ND May 2016 to 9th May 2016 

Time : 3 PM to 5 PM 

Venue: E-2 Block, Ground Floor, ATPC Office, Sector 125 Noida 

Students who fail to collect their offer letters within the stipulated period time will 

be considered Not- Interested for the offer and subsequently their offer will be 

revoked by the Company.  

Students are advised to carry their College ID Card while visiting ATPC  

All the Best! 

Dr Ajay Rana 

Director- ATPC 


